
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

April 17, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-200420—PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan  
Supporting Information  

On March 31, 2023, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) 
submitted its 2023 Integrated Resource Plan (2023 IRP) with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (Commission) in compliance with Order 02 in UE-200420 and 
WAC 480-100-625(4).  In that filing, the Company indicated that electronic files that provide 
supporting information for the analyses included in the 2023 IRP would be submitted at a later 
date. Accordingly, PacifiCorp is providing those electronic files via USB drive.  

Formal correspondence for this proceeding should be addressed as follows: 

Washington Dockets  
PacifiCorp  
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
washingtondockets@pacificorp.com  

Joseph Dallas 
Senior Attorney 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
joseph.dallas@pacificorp.com 

It is respectfully requested that all formal data requests regarding this filing be addressed to the 
following: 

By email (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
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Informal inquiries may be directed to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585 
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 


